
STS AUSTRIA Pre-conference Workshop for Junior Researchers 
and Students  - 17.09.2018, Klagenfurt 

EXTENDED DEADLINE: 3 JUNE 2018 

We are inviting contributions to a pre-conference workshop at the STS 
Austria Conference 2018, taking place on Monday, September 17th in 
Klagenfurt. The workshop will be dedicated to presenting and 
discussing original contributions by junior researchers, and aims to provide a space to critically engage 
with academic work and writing practices in STS. 
 
Who this workshop is for: 
If you are a student or otherwise self-identify as a junior researcher, working on questions related to 
science, technology and society, based in or around Austria, interested in getting to know your peers 
and their research, and looking for a friendly professional environment to present and discuss your 
work, this workshop is for you.  
It does not matter whether your project (paper, thesis, intervention…) is still in its early stages or almost 
complete. All you need to participate is a short description (~ 300 words) of your idea and the motivation 
to develop it into a contribution that can be presented and discussed during the workshop, ideally by 
participating in our preparation meetings during the summer.  
  
How we will prepare: 
In preparation for the workshop, we will organize monthly online meetings over the course of the 
summer, allowing for peer-to-peer review by other participants and discussion of early drafts and works-
in-progress. We encourage everyone interested in presenting at the workshop to also participate in 
these meetings, however, it is possible to register only for the workshop.   
The first online meeting will be held in early June. 
  
How to participate: 
If you are interested in participating, please send an abstract or outline of your contribution to 
office@sts-austria.org until June 3rd, 2018, indicating that your submission is intended for the pre-
conference workshop. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the workshop or the preparation, don’t hesitate to contact us at 
helene.sorgner@aau.at . 
  
We are looking forward to your contributions! 
 
Florentine and Helene  
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